
Date:  June 27, 2013 
For Immediate Press Release: 
  
Southbury Ambulance Association (SAA) reports that for the months of April and May 2013, 
they responded to 397 calls for service.  Of these; 116 were Advanced Life Support (ALS) 
utilizing the paramedic intercept program contracted through the Town of Southbury. SAA 
reimbursed the Town of Southbury $14,510 for the ALS services provided by a medic for this 
time period. 
  
SAA offers several options for education opportunities. Please call at 203-262-8082 or check our 
website.  
  
SAA recently held their annual OSHA training sessions in coordination with the Heritage 
Village Ambulance Association (HVAA) in order to stay current on all State and Region V EMS 
regulations.  SAA continues to be active in the community by participating in the town’s 
Memorial Day Parade and attending the Town of Southbury annual Flag Day ceremony.  Please 
check www.southburyambulance.org for additional training opportunities or to volunteer with 
the Southbury Ambulance Association.  You do not need to be a Southbury resident to volunteer 
with us.  Why not find out how you can join us and become a valued volunteer in our 
community?  You will be glad you did! 
  
Pictured from left to right are Kyle Bielanos and Joey Biereder. 
 

 


